
IMPORTANTWATERMESSAGE
SEPTEMBER 19, 2023

Wewill be making repairs to the water systemWednesday, September 20,
2023. Water may be unavailable between 7:30am to 6pm. We will be
repairing leaks on the left side of the Park and Elm Pass. We will be trying to
isolate the leaks. Water may be available on certain streets andmay be
intermittent. We will try to have all the leaks repaired onWednesday.
However, the repairs might go into Thursday. In the event it takes both days
to do the repairs, we will have water turned back on for everyoneWednesday
night and water will go back o� Thursday morning to finish repairs.

Please notify us via text or email Wednesday and Thursday night if you do
not have water back on after 7pm. We appreciate everyone’s understanding
and patience as we deal with the leaks. Check out our website
(serenityhillsrealestate.com) for water updates and important info going on
around the Park.

Thanks,

Taylor Simmons
Text App: 830-582-8040
Email: serenityhillsrealestate@gmail.com
Website: serenityhillsrealestate.com
**Find us on Facebook@ Serenity Hills Real Estate**
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